Haynes Organization of Parents (HOP) Newsletter - February 11, 2020

From: Haynes Organization of Parents (josiah@atozconnect.com)

To: hlblais@yahoo.com

Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020, 09:17 AM EST



Haynes Organization of Parents (HOP) Newsletter

February 11, 2020

Greetings Haynes Families,

We have officially made it past the 100th Day of School!! Congratulations!! It has certainly been a fun school year so far. So many successes! A big thank you to our Dining Out Coordinators for setting up Sudbury Pizza Night and thank you to all the families who Dined Out in support of Haynes that night. School Store this past month has certainly been a hit too, thank you for your continued support for this year's Fifth Grade Class. There are still lots of fun items available this week and when we return from Break.

Also coming up the week of February 24th, HOP welcomes artist in residence Bren Bataclan to Haynes. Bren will be presenting his message of kindness through art to the students of Haynes on February 24th. Working specifically with the Fifth Grade, he will guide the students creating a four-paneled mural representing the four school rules at Haynes. Bren will be in the school while completing this mural. Throughout the week, all the student will be able to witness his creative process and engage with the artist.

As we head into Haynes' Festival season we wanted to thank all of the Festival Chairs who have signed on to coordinate these fun filled events. Be on the lookout for grade specific sign ups, parent participation is crucial to the success of these events and would not be possible without the support of our entire Haynes community. Thank you all for your time and commitment!

Coming soon.....BINGO NIGHT on March 6th !! You will not want to miss this great Haynes community event so buy your tickets, order your food, and get those raffle tickets for those famed raffle baskets! Can't wait to see you there!!

Enjoy your February Break,

Bridget & Emily:)

HOP News

Staff Appreciation Breakfast (2nd Grade) - Wednesday February 12th

We appreciate our Haynes teachers and staff! There's a few spots to fill. If you can help, sign up.

Submit your Boxtops!

The next Box Tops for Education submission deadline is the last week of February. If you have any **unexpired** box tops, please leave them in the mailbox by the front desk ASAP. Please remember that you can scan receipts for qualifying Box Tops. Read <u>more</u>.

Food Pantry - Friday February 14th

Theme this week is Pajama & Stuffed Animal Day. Click here for the wish list items.

Give the Gift of Reading!

Show your LOVE and support the Haynes library all at the same time by sponsoring a book through the Gift of Reading program. Read more <u>here</u>.

School Store is Open

Support the 5th Grade. Purchase water bottle stickers, interesting erasers, fuzzy notebooks, and silly stress balls. School Store is open every Tuesday and Thursday morning until the second week of March. (Students may spend \$5.)

Mark your Calendars for HOP Bingo Night - March 6th!

Have fun playing bingo with friends and see many of your favorite teachers calling out the bingo numbers! <u>RESERVE</u> your tickets and dinner here!

We also need your help! Sign up here.

Read more here.

Upcoming Multicultural Evening at Haynes - April 1st!

After the great community response we had last year at our first ever Haynes Multicultural Evening last year we are looking forward another fun event this year on April 1st, 2020. Read more here.

Community News

Sudbury SEPAC

- Basic Rights of Special Education (part 2): Understanding the IEP, February 11th, 7:00PM at Sudbury Council On Aging, 40 Fairbanks Road, Sudbury
- Safety for Children with Special Needs in School and Around Town, March 4th, 7:00PM, at Sudbury Police Department
- Students with High Functioning ASD Presentation, March 11th, 7:00PM, location TBD
- Transition Information Session for Special Education Parents (5th 6th grade), March 24th 6:00PM, at Curtis Middle School

Read more.

Sponsored by Camp Sewataro

Best Friends, Worst Enemies: Community, Friendship, Social Power and Bullying in Childhood" Talk by Michael G. Thompson, PhD

March 5th 7 pm at Curtis Middle School Auditorium

Read more.

Putting for Patients - a Jimmy Fund Fundraiser at Lincoln Sudbury High

Mark your calendars for March 6th - the Student Pediatric Intervention Club at LS is hosting its 1st "Putting for Patients" Jimmy Fund Fundraiser. Enjoy an 18 hole mini golf course, putting green, prizes, raffles, face-painting and food.

Information can be found here.

LS Boosters Club is Hosting Harlem Wizards Basketball

Support Sudbury schools! The game is on March 9th at Lincoln-Sudbury High School. Doors open at 5:30 pm, game at 6:30 pm. Buy your tickets here.

Watch the Harlem Wizards against the "Great Graders", teachers, coaches and administrators from LS and area schools. We hope some Haynes teachers and staff will play ball!

Download our FREE mobile app!





This email was sent on behalf of Josiah Haynes Elementary

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can manage your Lists & Groups or unsubscribe

AtoZ Connect | Rockville, MD





